
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

March 27, 1997 

 

 

To:  Carol Keeley 

JFK Task Force, FBI 

 

From:  Laura Denk 

ARRB 

 

Subject: Phil Golrick’s Official Visitor Badge 

 

This will confirm that on Monday, March 24, 1997, I returned to you the Official Visitor Badge that 

the FBI issued to Philip D. Golrick to permit him unescorted access to the J. Edgar Hoover Building.  

Because Mr. Golrick is no longer an employee of the ARRB, we are returning this badge to you. 

 

As always, thank you for your cooperation. 


